
 
 
 

 
 
 
November 2023 
 

Dear families 

Bradford Citizens Delegates Assembly at Bradford Girls’ Grammar School. 

This year, your child has been working as part of DMP’s Bradford Citizens group , helping to give all our students a 
voice and to raise awareness on issues important to them. 
 
Bradford Citizens is an alliance of schools across six multi-academy trusts, supported by other key institutions in 
the district that support young people. Bradford Citizens exists to give young people a voice in the city.   
 
On Wednesday 22nd November, the Bradford Citizens group will be joining other schools from across West 
Yorkshire at the Delegates Assembly at Bradford Girls’ Grammar School to interact and to discuss important topics 
such as; the cost of living, mental health and antiracism.  
 

The event will take place at Bradford Girls’ Grammar School between 1pm and 2:30pm on Wednesday 22nd 
November. The students will set off after lunch and travel in the school minibus. They will return to school before 
the end of the day.  

 

Please sign and return the slip below to give your child permission to attend this trip.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Hill 
Year 5 Class Teacher / Bradford Citizens Champion. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Name of child __________________________                                                     Class __________________ 
 
 
 

I give my son/daughter permission to attend the Bradford Citizens Delegates Assembly on Wednesday 22nd 
November. 

 
 
 
 

Signed ____________________________________                                  Date _______________  

 
 
 

 

 


